
From: Dave Robinson <  
Sent: Sunday, January 30, 2022 10:44 AM 
To: Tara McArthur <Tara.McArthur@barrie.ca> 
Subject: council meeting Jan 31/2022 
 
I would like to speak at this meeting in regards to re-zoning 407-419 Mapleview as a concerned home 
owner. 
 
Dave Robinson, 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
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From: Raffi E <  
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 12:44 PM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Mapleview development zoom meeting 

Good day  

I'm a resident of XXXXX Ave and would like to participate in today's zoom meeting. Please send me 
further instructions 

Thanks  
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